
From: Dunn, Megan
To: Eco, Debbie; Martin, James
Subject: FW: Support for Snohomish County Conservation District Rates and Charges Increase
Date: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 10:27:14 AM
Attachments: CAAC Letter of Support - Conservation District.pdf

This will be on the agenda for Tuesday Finance.
 
Megan Dunn | Snohomish County Councilmember, District 2
O: (425) 388-3494 | megan.dunn@snoco.org
Pronouns: she/her/hers

NOTICE: All emails and attachments sent to and from Snohomish County are public records
and may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (RCW 42.56).
 
From: Tom Campbell <Tom.Campbell@snoco.org> 
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 11:42 AM
To: Mead, Jared <Jared.Mead@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Peterson, Strom
<Strom.Peterson@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Nehring, Nate <nate.nehring@co.snohomish.wa.us>;
Dunn, Megan <Megan.Dunn@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Low, Sam <Sam.Low@co.snohomish.wa.us>
Cc: Beeman, Molly <Molly.Beeman@co.snohomish.wa.us>
Subject: Support for Snohomish County Conservation District Rates and Charges Increase

 
Support for the Snohomish County Conservation District

Rates and Charges Proposal

September 15, 2025

 

Dear Snohomish County Council Members:

On behalf of the Snohomish County Climate Action Advisory Committee, we are writing
to express our support for the Snohomish Conservation District’s Rates and Charges
proposal. The work they do adds tremendous value to our local communities, economy,
and environment.

Given the severe cutbacks of federal funding in conservation, we in our local
communities need to step up and fill some of these critical funding losses.  There is no
question about the value that the Snohomish Conservation District brings to our county. 
They provide low-cost native plants, restoring fish and wildlife habitat, improving forest
health and wildfire resistance, building community gardens, and educate local youth to
name a few.
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Together, with many organizations we have built momentum for climate conscious
conservation in Snohomish County.  The Snohomish County Conservation District is
helping to lead this effort.  We need to do more than hold the line, we need to increase
this valuable work and support for partner organizations.  Because if we do not, it will
take that much longer to rebuild our organizational capacity and deliver services in the
future.    

We strongly support the work of the Snohomish Conservation District and request that
the County Council approve the District’s rate increase proposal. The District is uniquely
positioned to make effective on-the-ground impacts and we must provide them with the
financial resources to continue this vital work to help our county to thrive.

Thank you,

For the Climate Action Advisory Committee

 

Sincerely,

Tom Campbell, Chair

 

 

 

 

 




